DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
NAVAL COUNCIL OF PERSONNEL BOARDS

BALLSTON TOWER #2, SUITE 905 IN REPLY REFER TO
801 NORTH RANDOLPH STREET NCPB:003:kab
ARLINGTON, VIRGINIA 22203 27 June 1977

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Route 12, 01d Receiver Road
Frederick, Maryland 21707

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

Your letter of 21 May 1977 to the Naval Investigative Service requesting
certain documents concerning Lee Harvey Oswald has been referred to this
office for further reply.

In addition to the documents concerning Mr. Oswald's review of discharge
previously authorized to be released to you by the Naval Investigative
Service, one other document originated by the Naval Discharge Review
Board is now known to exist. A copy of that document, the release of
which I approve, is attached. It is furnished to you on a one-time basis
without cost.

-

2/

T. P. O' LAG
Deputy Director

Copy to:
NIS=-27F

Attachment




DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY

NAVY DISCHARGE REVIEW BOARD

WASHINGTOM. D C. 20370 L WEPLY daiipe 7
d AY30-11033
MZi:bds

T December 1965

MEMORANDIZI - BY HAND

From: President, Mavy Dischargs Raview Doard
To: Director, U. S. Maval Counterintelligence Support Center (C-3)

Subj: OSWALD, Iee Harvey, 1653230, Ex-PVT, USMCR

1. Tt is requested that the ONT file on the subject nemed man be furnished
this Board for a review.

2. Upon completion of the Board's review, the file will be raturned by hand.
e —

E. MICHAELS, CDR, USHR
By dirsction

: BY HAID
EiLofu




